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Dear Parent/Carer 

We are pleased to confirm that the tuck shop is now open for Years 3 to Years 6. This takes place on 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays during break time. Children will be able to buy snacks for 20p - 50p 
on these days, such as fruit, vegetables, and breakfast bars.  

Any cash should be sent with your child, please do not send any money to the office. We advise that you 
do not send any more than £1.00 per child. 

If anyone is interested in joining/helping the PFA with this or other events, please email me for more 
details – pfa@hessleacademy.com. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Maxine Adams PFA Fundraising Chair 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

mailto:pfa@hessleacademy.com

